
 

 
 

Ms. Maria Sweeney 
Safetech Consulting and Training Ltd 
Unit 1A, Riverside Retail Park 
Neil T Blaney Road 
Letterkenny 
Co. Donegal 
F92 H01R 

 
 
 info@safetech.ie 

By email only  
03.05.2023  

 
Re: Safetech Consulting and Training Ltd application for approval of FAR by blended learning 

 
Dear Maria  
 
Pursuant to SI No 109 of 2000 as amended by SI No 575 of 2004 and SI No 166 of 2008, one of the 
functions of the Pre-Hospital Emergency Care Council (the “Council”) is to recognise, in accordance with 
rules made by Council, institutions providing education and training to persons pursuing the award of the 
N.Q.E.M.T at the level of competence of emergency medical technician, paramedic or advanced 
paramedic. These rules set out the procedure for recognition which will apply to all institutions providing 
education and training to persons pursuing the award of the NQEMT and other PHECC responder 
certificates. 

 
I wish to inform you that your application for PHECC approval to teach FAR by blended learning has been 
assessed and the outcome was successful. 

 
Finally, you are reminded that Council approval is conditional on full compliance with current Rules for 
Recognition of Institutions and approval of Training Institutions and the Quality Review Framework. 
 
 
Regards 

 

Pauline Dempsey 
Programme Development Officer 

 
 
 
 
 

Comhairle Chúram Éigeandála Reamhospdéil 
2nd Floor, Beech House Millennium Park, 
Osberstown 
Naas 
Co Kildare W91 TK7N 
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